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RECORD OF CONVERSATION 
 
Date:  December 15, 2009 
 
Project: Lodi Energy Center, 08-AFC-10 
 
Energy Commission Staff: Marie McLean 
 
Today I talked with Ken Weisel, Interim Director, City of Lodi Electric Utility 
Department. 
 
Mr. Weisel confirmed that the Solar Demonstration Project at the White Slough 
Water Treatment Control Facility is expected to be operational within Fiscal Year 
2011, approximately one year before the Lodi Energy Center is expected to be on-
line. 
 
The Solar Demonstration Project will occupy the land identified by Energy 
Commission staff as the location for a condition of certification (landscaping) for 
licensing the Lodi Energy Center. See attached map.  
 
Consequently, staff is withdrawing the condition of certification. This information 
was communicated to Mr. Weisel. 
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